
'Let your light shine’ Matthew 5:16 
Our Values 

  
Respect, Love, Resilience, Trust, Integrity, Belief  

 

 Diary Dates 

 

15th April - First day of 
Summer Term 

 

24th April - Infant site 
Phonics Workshop 9am 

 

26th April - Zones of 
Regulation Workshop - 
9am 

 

26th April - F4CADS 
plant sale 

 

29th April - Junior Choir 
to the Royal Albert Hall 
for Echoes 

 

2nd April - Infant Family 
Service 

 

6th May - Bank Holiday 

 

9th May - Junior Family 
Service 

School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We all enjoyed a Church Easter Service 

today. Mrs Bowman announced prizes for 

each class for their expectational science 

learning log homework. We will update the 

website with photos of the winners. A large 

thank you to F4CADS who bought all the 

children an Easter Egg.  

 

Thanks to the parents who were able to join 

us on Saturday for the Infant site clean-up 

morning; your time and effort are greatly 

appreciated, and I am delighted to announce 

the outdoor learning area is refreshed ready 

for our pupils to enjoy! 

House Point Winners were Claydon at the 

Infant and Junior site. Both Houses enjoyed 

an afternoon reward on Wednesday. 

 

I am happy to announce that our new 

Assistant Headteacher Mrs Thomas will be 



 

13th May - Year 6 SATS 
week 

 

18th May - F4CADS 
Picnic Ball 

 

20th May - Class photos 

 

22nd May - Year 5/6 
Residential Meeting 
6pm 

 

23rd May - Infant May 
Dancing 

 

24th May - Inset day 
and half term 

 

 Payments  

Year 5/6 Derby 
Residential final 
payments due  

 

Summer 1 After school 
clubs 

 

F4CADS uniform 
 

joining us from the 15th April. She will be 

teaching Year 4 for the rest of the year whilst 

Mrs Chaplin continues to recover.  

 

The other good news is that Mrs Chialoufas is 

expecting a baby! So we are pleased to 

welcome back Miss Holland who will teach 

Year 3 alongside Mrs Brogan for the second 

half of the Summer term after the May half 

term.  

 

Have a happy, safe and enjoyable Easter 

Holiday and we look forward to welcoming 

the pupils back for the Summer term on 

Monday 15th April. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Wilde 

 

Year 5&6 Catch up Swimming lessons 

After Easter we will be taking selected 

children from the Junior site for "catch up 

swimming lessons". This is open to children 

who can't yet swim 25 metres. We will select 

the Year 3/4 children based on previous 

lessons. However if your child is in Year 5 or 

6 and cannot swim 25 metres could you 



please email the office and request your child 

attends. 

 

After School Clubs 

We will open Football Club and Netball Club 

up to Year 5 Children if there are still spaces 

available after the end of tomorrow, Good 

Friday. This is the last chance for year 3/4 

children to sign up. There are still spaces 

free in History Club and Infants Cricket Club. 

 

F4CADS  

See attached two exciting posters relating to 

the newsletter that was sent out this 

afternoon 

 

Headlice - Infant site 

We have had a number of cases of headlice 

this week on the infant site. Please see 

attached government guidance. 

 
 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
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